
Welcome back everyone and a big welcome to our ten new friends!  We hope you all enjoyed a wonderful Easter 

break together in the sunshine and the Easter Bunny brought you all some yummy chocolate.  It was lovely to see so 

many faces at our Easter story night and a big thank you to all the grownups who joined us for the Early Years Easter 

singsong on the steps – the children did so well and having you there, made it so special for them.  We hope the 

Easter card made it home in one piece – you will always remember that Spring Chicken song now.   

TRIM TRAIL 

The Trim Trail is officially open.  We will 
be visiting every day after lunch when it is 
open (it closes on rainy days).  Please 
send children in wearing footwear suita-
ble for running, climbing and balancing.   

SUMMER TERM 

This is by far our favourite term as the weather 
warms up and we move most of our day outdoors.  
On a sunny day, please can you send your child in 
wearing a (named) sunhat and apply sun cream 
before they arrive.  If the sun cream needs reapply-
ing at lunchtime, please pop a (named) bottle into 
their bag. Any bags without cream, we will assume 
they have all day protection. 

HALF TERMLY TOPIC 

Our topics this “very short” half term are Let’s 
Travel and Sports. 

In our Let’s Travel topic we will be using our gross 
motor skills to build vehicles outdoors and our For-
est School knotting skills to tie them together.  Mrs 
Mander and Mrs Allen are looking forward to shar-
ing some “vehicle” stories after lunch.   

We then move on to our Sports topic where we 
will be planning, preparing and practising for our 
own sporting races for Nursery Sports Day on Fri-
day 23rd May.  This will take place on the school 
field at 2pm and will be for all old and new nursery 
friends.   

NEW NURSERY FRIEND 

We are very excited to welcome our new Nursery 
friend and teacher to the team – Mrs Brown.  Mrs 
Brown comes with a wealth of ex-
perience from her old Nursery with 
the younger nursery age children.  
We are happy to have her with us 
with our age range changing from 3
-4 to 2-4 year olds.    TIME to CHAT 

We are always available to chat at the end of the 
day with any questions, concerns or worries 
(however small) you have about your little one.  
For those after school children who we do not see 
so much, please do use the nursery@ email ad-
dress.   

Kind regards  

Mrs Mander, Mrs Allen, Mrs Franklin, Mrs Kuriger 
and Mrs Brown  

SPRING TERM INVOICES 

The Spring Term invoices have been calculated and 
these will be coming your way next week.  If you 
have any queries about the breakdown of your bill, 
please do come and ask Mrs Mander (rather than 
the school office) as Nursery hold the registers and 
calculations. 


